[bookmark: _GoBack]Student Pick-up Day
Wednesday, May 6, 2020
· Parents will pull up to the end of the hallway of their child’s current grade level. Since many of our parents have students in multiple grades, they will circle the building and stop at the halls needed. 
· Items will be in sacks and in alphabetical order by grade.
· Staff will provide “curbside service” with the students’ personal items. 
· Mrs. Brea will be at the beginning of the line to accept any books or supplies that belong to teachers or the school. 

Pick-up Times:
8:00-9:30- Students with last names (A-E)
9:30-11:00- Students with last names (F-J)
11:00-12:30- Students with last names (K-O)
12:30-2:00- Students with last names (P-T)
2:00-3:30- Students with last names (U-Z)




